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City Council Meetings 
are held the 1st and 

3rd Wednesdays  
of every month. 

Ninety North Main 
 

     We are continuing to work 

on some exciting projects 

this coming year, including 

our retail development and 

assisting the Utah Depart‐

ment of Transportation with 

the complete rebuild of Main 
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2  Groundhog Day 

4 City Council Meeting at City 
Hall 7 pm 

5  Free Financial Aid workshop 
at USU Tooele 3‐4 pm and 
5‐6 pm 

6 Family Valentine Dance at the 
Dow James Building 6:30‐
8:30 pm  

11  Free workshop “Interviewing 
Skills” at the Dept. of Work‐
force Services 9‐11:30 am 

11  Planning Commission 
Meeting at City Hall 7 pm 

14  Happy Valentine’s Day—
Remember your Valentine 
today! 

16   President’s Day—City 
Offices closed.  Garbage 
will be picked up today. 

18  City Council Meeting at City 
Hall 7 pm—Mayor Dunlavy’s 
State of the City Address 

19  Guiding Good Choices FREE 
Parenting Workshop Session 
1 begins at City Hall 7‐9 pm 

23—March 2  Tooele High School 
presents “Sweeney Todd” at 
the THS Auditorium 7 pm  

25 Planning Commission 
 Meeting at City Hall 7 pm 

25  Free workshop “Resume 
Writing” at the Dept. of 
Workforce Services 9 am 

26‐27   Kindergarten 
Registration 

28  Tooele High School presents 
“Sweeney Todd” at the THS 
Auditorium 7 pm  

28  Animal License renewals due 

February 
    Calendar 

Street (SR‐36). 

     I wanted to update you on 

the developments‐to‐date on 

the State’s relocation of the 

Utah State Prison. We are 

continuing to oppose the 

Miller property in the middle 

of our valley, as well as any 

other site in the Tooele 

Valley.  I firmly believe there 

is no positive effect of having 

a prison here.  

     The City Council and I, in 

conjunction with  Mayor 

Marshall and the Grantsville 

City Council, will adamantly 

oppose any site in our valley. 

We continue to work closely 

with the Miller family in 

	

To	contact	Mayor	
Dunlavy,	please	call	
the	Mayor’s	Ofϐice	at	
(435)	843‐2104	
or	email	him	at	

patrickd@tooelecity.org 

Watch	our	website	for	
Main	Street	reconstruction	

updates,	4th	of	July	
announcements,	and	full	

color	versions	of	this	news-
letter:		www.tooelecity.org	

https://www.facebook.com/tooelecity 

FROM THE MAYOR... 

asking them to remove their 

property as a potential site. 

     I would encourage you to 

go to the Tooele City website 

and read the resolution the 

City Council adopted.  It is our 

detailed opinion and the facts 

concerning the Miller site. 

     In order to meet publishing 

and mailing deadlines, these 

articles are written and 

submitted before the first of 

the month. My hope is when 

you read this, the Miller site 

and other Tooele valley sites 

are no longer being 

considered.  In the event they 

are, we will continue to 

oppose  them. 

Mayor Patrick 
Dunlavy 

The Utah Department of Transportation will be in attendance at the 
Tooele City Council meeting on March 4, 2015 at 7:00 p.m. to 
give a kick-off presentation for the Main Street reconstruction 
project.  The project is set to begin construction in late spring or 

early summer 2015.  There will be a public open house immediately following the Council 
meeting.  Please plan on attending to meet the design team and see what the plans are for this 
significant project that will considerably improve Tooele’s main thoroughfare. 
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     City ordinance prohibits parking on 
city streets between the hours of 2 
am to 6 am from November to March. 

     Keep your driveway and walks clear 
so that firefighters, medics and postal 
workers can reach your house or 
business. 

     If a major storm 
occurs, the fire 
hydrants nearest 
your home should 
be kept clear so that firefighters can 
readily locate and use them. 

     Ensure your pets are kept safe and 
secure when outside temperatures 
are below freezing.   
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Winter Reminders 

 TOOELE COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT  

KINDERGARTEN 
REGISTRATION 
FOR FALL 2015  

The Tooele County 
School District 
will be holding kindergarten 
registraƟon for Fall 2015 
enrollment at all elementary 
schools on February 26th and 
27th. To be eligible to enter 
kindergarten, your child must be 
at least five (5) years of age on 
or before September 1, 2015. If 
you have quesƟons regarding 
the enrollment process, contact 
your school principal or Jackie 
Gallegos at the District Office, 
(435) 833‐1900, Ext. 1104.  

 

 

FREE Financial Aid 
Workshop 

February 5, 2015 

Sessions from 
3:00 - 4:00 p.m. and 

5:00 - 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 

RSVP by calling 
435-882-6611 

Free to the community! 

Utah State University 
Tooele Campus 

1021 West Vine Street, 
Tooele 

Come and learn the 
FAFSA.gov 

Application Process! 

UtahStateUniversity 
TOOELE 

Due to ongoing vehicle burglary and vehicle 
theft trends, the  Tooele City Police 
Department would like to remind you of 
some very important security tips: 

     Remember to keep your personal belongings and 
valuables out of view in your vehicles. It is also 
important to keep vehicle windows closed and doors 
locked. Often, stolen items are left in plain sight within 
the vehicle making them a prime target for thieves. 
There have been several reports of unlocked vehicles 
being targeted, rummaged through and  items stolen. 
Some of the items have been used later to commit other 
crimes, such as Identity Theft and Fraud. 

     Recently, the Police Department has seen an increase 
in vehicle thefts. Commonly the vehicles that have been 
stolen have been left to idle in a driveway or garage. 
Remember, never leave your car running and 
unattended, even to warm it up in the morning. Never 
leave your keys in the car and always park in a 
well-lighted area, when possible.  

     Finally, don’t hesitate to report suspicious activity. If 
you see a suspicious person who appears to be looking 
in vehicles, or loitering in a neighborhood or parking lot 
for no legitimate reason, call 435-882-5600.  

 Security Tips from the 
Tooele City Police Department 

 

 

The TATC Custom Fit Supervisor 
Training Seminar is a series of courses that 
are helpful to individuals seeking profession-
al development in management, and is 
especially helpful where supervisors have 

been promoted within an organization and are now tasked to lead their peers. The TATC Custom Fit 
Supervisor Training Seminar is practical, interactive and focuses on true-to-life scenarios.  Classes 
are offered semimonthly on Thursdays from 8:30 am—12:30 pm. For a complete course listing visit 
www.tooelebusiness.org or contact Mark Walker at the Tooele County Business Resource Center 
(435) 248-1895 or mwalker@tatc.edu. 
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You can now register online for 
Swimming Lessons at the Pratt 
Aquatic Center and Tooele City Arts 
Council Art Classes through Tooele 
City. Beginning February 4, 2015, you 
will also be able to reserve Park 
Pavilions online! 

Go to our website, www.tooelecity.org and 
set up your account!  It’s quick and easy! 

QUESTIONS? CONTACT TOOELE CITY 
PARKS & RECREATION (435) 843-2142 

OR TERRAS@TOOELECITY.ORG. 

 

Custom Fit Supervisor Training  

Live  Fit  Tooele 

County  is  spon‐

soring  weekly 

indoor  fitness  for  elementary  age 

kids  (program  runs  through 

mid‐March). Visit their website for 

information:  www.livefittc.org.  

 



ATTENTION BUSINESS OWNERS:   
Those who have not paid their Business License 
Renewal fee:  A 50% LATE FEE will be implemented 
on February 1, 2015.  You will have until March 1, 

2015 to pay the licensing fee + the penalty fee.  If we 
have not heard from you, your license will be 
considered “inactive” and we will CLOSE your 
business after March 15, 2015.  You can mail in your 
payment, you can drop your payment off in the 
Finance Department OR in the drop box to the South 
of City Hall. If you are no longer in business, 
please let us know in writing by e-mailing 
lisac@tooelecity.org or fax (435) 843-2119 and we 
will close your license.  If you have questions, please 
contact the Recorder’s Office at (435) 843-2110. 
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February Fun at the City Library! 
REGULAR EVENTS 
 

WIGGLE WORMS:  Tuesdays ● 11:00 a.m. 
AND 11:30 a.m.  Wiggle worms is an 
interacƟve story Ɵme program designed for 
1 – 2 year old children.  
 

MATINEE MOVIES:  Select Tuesdays ● 4:00 
p.m.  Contact the Library for movie Ɵtles.  
 

STORY TIME: Wednesdays ● 11:00 a.m. and 
11:30 a.m. AND Thursdays ● 11:00 a.m. and 
11:30 a.m. Story Ɵme is a preschool program 
designed for 3 – 5 year old children.  
 

CRAFTS FOR KIDS: Wednesdays ● 1:00‐2:30 
p.m.  Color, cut, and paste creaƟons designed 
for 3 to 12 year olds.  Feb. 4:  Groundhog; 
Feb. 14:  Valen ne Hearts;  Feb. 18: Eagle;   
Feb. 25: Fox in Socks. 
 

TEEN TIME:  Thursdays ●  4:00‐6:00 pm  
Teens only! Play games, watch movies, create art, 
play Wii in your own space with friends! Bring 
your own headphones.  For 12 – 18 year olds.  

128 West Vine Street 

(435) 882-2182 
 
 
 
 

http://www.tooelelibrary.org 

 
 Anyone Offering a service from their home, for 
compensation, requires a Tooele City Business License. Call the 
Tooele City Recorder’s Office (435) 843-2110 for more 
information. Also, ALL door-to-door salesmen (Itinerant/Transient 
Merchants) must be licensed with Tooele City and must have a 
2015 Bright PINK Tooele City ID Badge on and in plain sight. If 
salesmen aren’t wearing badges, please call (435) 843-2110 or 
Dispatch at (435) 882-5600. 
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TEEN TIME SCHEDULE 
Feb. 5:  Movie: Mean Girls 
Feb. 12:   Party: AnƟ‐ValenƟne’s Day 
Feb. 19:    Project: Candy Sushi 
Feb. 26:   Wii and Internet Gaming 
 

SPECIAL EVENTS 
 

LEGO LEAGUE: 
On Mondays this February 
Between 4:00—5:00 PM 
Master builders assemble!  Imagine and 
create Lego Worlds with your friends! 
 
FIND YOUR LIBRARIANS AT: 
HEAD START: READY SET 
KINDERGARTEN NIGHT 
Wednesday, February 11 
4:00 – 5:30 PM  
222 Coleman Street, Tooele 
 
CLOSED: 
Monday, February 16—President’s Day 

SMART DRIVER COURSE 
The AARP Smart Driver course is a 4 hour refresher course 
designed specifically for older drivers. 

Date:  Friday, February 13, 2015 

Time:  9:00 a.m. — 2:30 p.m. 

Location:  Mountain West Medical Center (2055 N. Main St.) 

Cost:  $15.00 for AARP members or $20.00 for non-
members 

Call:  435-843-3690 or 435-843-3691 to register or for 
info.  ALL participants must be registered prior to the class. 

 

 Do you have a child under age 3?  Are you currently 
pregnant?  DDI VANTAGE Early Head Start is a free 
program for eligible families that offers: 

 
 

√ Quality early education for 
infants and toddlers in the home 
√ Parent Education 
√ Nutrition Education 

√ Comprehensive health services to  
women before, during and after 
pregnancy 

√ Family Support Services 

To apply/additional info., call 435-841-1380 or 801-268-0056 ext. 211 

 

 
TOOELE HIGH SCHOOL PRESENTS SWEENY TODD 

FEBRUARY 23 - MARCH 2, 2015 

PERFORMANCES AT 7:00 PM INCLUDING A 

1:00 PM MATINEE ON SATURDAY 

TICKETS:  ADULTS $7.00. STUDENTS & SENIORS $5.00 



 
 

If you have any questions, please contact the 
Tooele City Arts Council at (435) 843-2142 or at 

terras@tooelecity.org. 

Check out our complete class schedule 
and register online at www.tooelecity.org 
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 Plenty of fun for all ages 
as you listen, dance, hop, 

skip, and twist to the music. 

 Lots of fun prizes! 

 FREE Family Photographs! 

This event is sponsored by Tooele City Family 
Recreation and the Tooele Boys and Girls Club.  If you have 

any questions, please contact Tooele City Recreation at 
(435) 843-2142 or at terras@tooelecity.org.   

 
 

Register Online! 

 Tooele City Arts 
Council 
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These high-quality, FREE, workshops provide up-to-
date job-search techniques to prepare you to 
compete in the job market. 
 
INTERVIEWING SKILLS:  Feb. 11th ● 9 - 11:30 am 
Strategize ways to confidently complete an 
interview. 

RESUMÉ WRITING:  February 25th ● 9 - 11:30 am 
Learn how to develop an effective resume that will 
get you an interview.  

 
 
 

 

 Register at jobs.utah.gov, or speak with an 
employment counselor at the DWS office. 

 Classes are held at the Dept. of Workforce 
Services Employment Center (305 N. Main St). 

 Questions or more information, contact 
Tera Porter @ 435-833-7322. 

 

Available Classes:   

Watercolor Painting 

Photography  

Mixed Media 

Basic Cake Decorating 

Duct Tape Bags 

Craft Workshops 

Animal Licenses  
It is now Animal License Renewal time for 2015. 
Please renew your license by February 28th or 
your license fee will double as of March 1st. 

All dogs and cats within Tooele City limits and over the age 
of four months must be licensed each year. The license 
renewal application must be accompanied by a current 
rabies vaccination certificate. License renewal fees may be 
paid at Tooele City Hall (90 North Main Street, Tooele) in 
the Finance Department. If you have any questions, please 
contact the Finance Department at (435) 843-2150. 
 

Renewal Fees: 
Female/Male Dog - $20.00 
Neutered or spayed dog - $10.00 (Must indicate on Rabies 
Certificate animal is neutered or spayed or have supporting 
documentation.) 
 
 

Female/Male Cat – 10.00 
Spayed or Neutered Cat - $5.00 (Must indicate on Rabies 
Certificate animal is neutered or spayed or have supporting 
documentation).  

 

GUIDING GOOD CHOICES 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Register for FREE today!  
435-843-2185 

 

“The best program for youth and families I’ve seen.  
It replaces the parenting manual they forgot to give 
you at the hospital.”            

 

familyworkshops@tooelecity.org  

~ Mayor Patrick Dunlavy 

Thursdays 
Feb 19 – Mar 19 


